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Dear Rockwell Families,  

 

Hopefully February breaks this really cold weather.  The children love to go out and play 

at recess, but we do not go out if it is below 20 degrees.  Please have your child prepared 

to go out and play in the snow, having their snow pants, boots, warm jackets, hats and 

mittens.  It is also good to have an extra pair of socks and a sweater in the classroom to 

have when needed. 

 

The 100th day of school will be celebrated on February 14th.    I am sure you have heard 

of the many activities happening in the classrooms and what a fun day for the students 

this will be. Valentine’s Day will also be celebrated on the 14th.   

 

We are looking for next year’s Kindergarten students.  If you have or know of a child 

ready for Kindergarten, please share this information. The child must be five years old by 

December 1, 2022 and registration will be held in March at Rockwell School.  More 

information will be sent home to our current four year old preschool students in February. 

 

We are also looking for future preschoolers for both the UPK classroom and the 

Rockwell Preschool classroom (4410).  Registration will be held in February.  Three year 

olds must turn three by December 1, 2022 and can only register for the original preschool 

program (4410).  Children who turn four by December 1, 2022 may register for a spot in 

either classroom and placement will be determined after registration is complete.  Please 

remember that transportation will be provided for all four year olds for all classrooms. 

 

Our next After School Enrichment Session will be held from March 1st to March 24th. 

We will once again be offering Math and Reading Enrichment on Mondays and 

Wednesdays and more social activities on Tuesdays and Thursdays. The new class 

listings will be sent home on Parent Square next week. 

 

The greatest thing we can give our children is time.  Snuggle up and enjoy some time 

sharing a good book with your child during the cold month of February. 

 

If you are planning on picking up your child from school, please send in a note in the 

morning.  

 

Sincerely, 

  

Margie Hart 

Principal 



 
 
 

February  Calendar of Events 

  

 1 BOE Mtg.-6:00 PM-HS 

4 Morning Program-Birthdays and P2 

 9 PTO Mtg.-Zoom-6:30 PM 

 11 Morning program-Catalina’s class on stage 

 14 100th Day of School 

  Valentine’s Day 

 15 BOE-Rockwell-6:00pm 

 18 Morning Program-Guest David Moreland 

     21-25 No school-Winter break 
   


